
CONNECTICUT MEDICAL EXAMINING BOARD MINUTES 
of May 21, 2020  

  
The Connecticut Medical Examining Board held a meeting on Tuesday, May 21, 2020 originating from the 
Department of Public Health, 410 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut. 

 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Kathryn Emmett, Esq., Chairperson 
      Raymond Andrews, Jr., Esq 
      Allyson Duffy, MD 
           Carol Ekonomides, PA 
           Robert Green, MD 
           Marilyn Katz, MD 
           Shawn London, MD 
           Edward McAnaney, Esq. 
          Jean Rexford 
          Daniel Rissi, MD 
      Harold Sauer. MD 
      C. Steven Wolf, MD 
           Andrew Yuan, DO 
      Peter Zeman, MD 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:     Marie C. Eugene, DO 
      Michele Jacklin  
     Brimal Patel, MD  
     David Schwindt. MD 

 
Ms. Emmett called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.  All participants were present by telephone conference. 
 
NEW BUSINESS  

Oden Cohen, MD – Review of License Application 
Celeste Dowdell, License and Applications Analyst, Department of Public Health presented a 
licensure application for Oden Cohen, MD for a determination that his post-graduate training is 
equivalent to training in a program accredited by the American Council on Graduate Medical 
Education. 
Dr. Wolf made a motion, seconded by Dr. Green, recommending that Dr. Cohen ‘s application for 
licensure be approved.  The motion passed with all in favor except Dr. Sauer who abstained. 

 
OTHER BUSINESS  
Ms. Emmett reported that Carol Ekonomides, PA. has submitted her resignation as a Board member.   
Ms. Ekonomides stated she is resigning due to her license expiring on May 31, 2020.  Ms. Ekonomides was 
thanked for her service. 
 
ADJOURNMENT  
As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:11 a.m.  

  
Respectfully submitted,  
Kathryn Emmett, Esq., Chairperson 
 

 


